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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We recently bought into a new maths website called ‘MyMaths’ which enables children to practise 
their maths skills at home through use of online lessons.  The children can access the lessons with 
the following username and password: 
 
 Username: wingrove 
 Password:  square16 
 
The children need their individual username and password to access homework set by the class 
teacher.  They access homework through the My portal tab. 
 
MyMaths requires ‘Flash Player’ to work.  If your child has been trying to access the website on iPads 
and tablets, they may have experienced difficulties.  Please try the following. 
 

1. Go to the App store and search for “Puffin Academy”.  Puffin Academy is a free, mobile and 
tablet, Flash browser.  It is only for educational websites and fully supports Flash content. 

 
2. Download the Puffin Academy App – it is free. 

 
3. Once downloaded, open the App and search for ‘MyMaths’ in the search bar (this is located 

at the top right hand side of the screen). 
 
Once installed, your child will be able to access the website.  
 
As a parent, you can work alongside your child when they log in to MyMaths at home.  You will be 
able to support your child’s learning by seeing what they are working on and checking their progress. 
 
Encourage your child to practise their maths as much as possible.  It has some brilliant activities to 
develop mathematical understanding and help children achieve their year group objectives. 
 
 
Mrs. Large 
Maths Coordinator 


